Trail Report: 10K-S Monday, Jan.31, 2022          
Byron Garner:  February 3, 2022      
On Monday, Jan.31, 2022 the FOSM Monday Trail Crew snowshoed 10K-S to limb and remove debris from the reported trees over 6" diameter in preparation for the chain saw crew following behind. These trees included 1-12", 1-!5" and 2-6" double-trunk conifers.  There were 8 trees removed, using hand saws, ranging in size from 4" to 6" and a 12" with the last tree removed approximately 2.2 mi. from the trail head. We enjoyed a restful and sunny lunch in a warm snow free area.  Crew members included Rav Nicholson, Dave Gable, Jenny Blackmore, Paul Karas and Byron Garner.   Photo Credits: Jenny Blackmore,  Paul Karas
